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Request from the Neighborhood Finance Corporation, that the shelter at Redhead Park be

renamed the Nadine Hogate Shelter.
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CERTIFICATE

I, DIANE RAUH, City Clerk of said City hereby
certify that at a meeting of the City Council of said
City of Des Moines, held on the above date, among
other proceedings the above was adopted.

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my
hand and affixed my seal the day and year first
above written.

City Clerk
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CHARTERED MEMBER

1912 Sixth Avenue
DesMoines,IA50314

Telephone: 515-246-0010

Fax:515-246-0112
www.neighborhoodfinance.or9

Tiademarkof the Neighborhood Finance Corporation
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April 8, 2016

Des Moines City Council

400 Robert D. Ray Drive

DesMoines, IA 50309

^
0 0^
3s 3

,-~( =6

^~< -
^^,\
mr"n^s

jjauaa.

>'
.yp.

5
»NO
»«

co
ch

Dear City Council Members,

Nadine Hogate has been an active participant in the neighborhood

revitalization process for decades. She lived and was active in the Capitol

East neighborhood; one of the first neighborhoods Neighborhood

Finance Corporation (NFC) provided financing in 1991. I personally recall

her involvement in the Stewart Park improvements that transformed a

gateway to the Capitol Park neighborhood.

Nadine has served on NFC's Board of Directors for over 10 years, but

more importantly has championed neighborhood improvements and

revitalization in her neighborhood, for the east side, and throughout the

CityofDesMoines.

In recognition of Nadine's service, NFC would like to have the shelter at

the Redhead Park renamed to the Nadine Hogate Shelter. Nadine's term

on the NFC Board of Directors wilt be complete on June 30, 2016. We all

know that our success is because of champions like Nadine and I believe

this is an appropriate recognition of her service.

Thank you for your con^lTtyratio);

^H)VQ^^
Stephahie Preusch
NFC Executive Director

Direct line 515-273-1372

Email spreyscli@neighborhoQdfinannce.prR
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April 7, 2016

City Council
City Hall
Des Moines, IA

Re: Nadine Hogate

To Whom It May Concern:

Nadine Hogate is a legend in the neighborhood movement. By the time I became
involved with Capitol Park Neighborhood, Nadine had been involved for years in Capitol
East Neighborhood. When trying to learn what was all involved in a neighborhood, I
was told that if I wanted something done to talk to Nadine. If she believed in something

strong enough, there was nothing that would hold Nadine back from getting it
accomplished.

If a meeting had anything to do with neighborhood issues, you could always count on

her being in attendance.

She is a pillars in the neighborhood movement and very much respected. Nadine
Hogate will be remembered when the east side neighborhoods are mentioned.

As a member of the Neighborhood Finance Corporation Board of Directors, I know that
she has been key to their success over the past 26 years.

Sincerely,

Marge Ramsey, Board Member
Neighborhood Finance Corporation


